
 

 

 

 
November 5, 2007 
 
Edward Adelson 
Associate Executive Dean  
Colleges of the Arts and Sciences 
114 University Hall 
230 N Oval Mall 
CAMPUS 
 
Dear Ed, 
 
The College of the Arts Curriculum Committee has reviewed and voted unanimously to support the 
Department of History of Art’s proposal to propose Historical Studies GEC status for History of Art 
201:  History of Western Art I:  The Ancient World to the Early Renaissance and History of Art 202: 
History of Western Art II:  The Renaissance to Contemporary Worlds. We discussed the proposal with 
Dr. Lisa Florman, Associate Chair of the Department of History of Art during our ARTS CC 
deliberations on Thursday, November 1, 2007, and we were pleased to unanimously support HA 201 
and 202 as Historical Study category courses.   
 
As well, we feel that the appropriate placement of these two sequential lower level survey courses will 
be in Category A.  Category B courses appear to be at the 300 level and above and are not in sequences.  
While we understand students now are not required to take a survey/sequence in the Historical Study 
Category, the Department of History of Art would like to see HA 201 and 202 placed in category A. 
 
We thank you in advance for moving this proposal through the next appropriate steps, and look forward 
to its ultimate approval and implementation for fall of 2008.  If you have questions about the proposal 
please feel free to contact me at 292-5171 or through email, mockabee.1415. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Valarie Williams Mockabee 
Associate Dean, College of the Arts 
 
cc:  Lisa Florman, Associate Chair, History of Art 
ARTS CC  


